From: John Gardine|

Sent: 02 September 2015 23:58
To: Whittingham, Gideon

Cc: Currie, Tom (Councillor)
Subject: Grove Lodge

Dear Mr. Whittingham,
I refer to the Grove Lodge application 2015/4485/P and 2015/4555/L.

We note the document originally submitted behind the planning statement
( Appendix 1 - Camden pre App response ) i.e. your letter to the Applicants '
architects dated 27 07 2015 states on the fourth page thereof that :
" for fullness I have attached Campbell Reith's review."

That review has not been disclosed . Clearly it should have been .
Will you please now disclose it on the planning website and please explain why it has not
hitherto been disclosed when it was clearly available and could you explain why the
consultation period should not now be extended to 21 days from its
appearance on the website? I think you need to know that we do not accept
that what you suggested in your email of the 28th August is a legally acceptable answer to the
request we made .
It appears to us to be a detemined effort to deprive the public of the statutory rights to which
they are entitled.

Regards

John Gardiner



